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VisiT BY THE DEputy PRIME MINISTER AND
SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
TO CHICAGO

The Honourable Allan J. MacEachen, Deputy Prime
Minister and Secretary of State for External Affairs,
announced today that he will visit Chicago November 28-29.

Mr. MacEachen will address a luncheon meeting of
the Chicago Committee of the American Council on Foreign
Relations on aspects of Canada/U.S. relations and the
international scene. He will also be meeting with media
representatives and prominent local business and community
leaders.

Mr. MacEachen's visit is part of a continuing
effort to ensure broad awareness and understanding in the

U.S. of Canada and Canadian views as well as the importance
and nature of the Canada/U.S. relationship.
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